

FLORIDA KEYS MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT

Board of Commissioners

Phil Goodman, Chairman Stanley Zuba, Vice Chairman Thomas McDonald, Secretary/Treasurer Jill Cranney Brandon Pinder

Executive Director
Andrea Leal

18 Aquamarine Drive Key West, FL 33040 Telephone: (305) 292-7190 FAX: (305) 292-7199

www.keysmosquito.org

October 19, 2022

To:

All Responding Bidders:

Airbus Helicopters, Inc.

From:

Bruce L. Holden, Finance Director

Subject:

Notice of Award: Sole Source 2022 H125 Helicopter

The board of commissioners of the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District, at their regular meeting held October 18, 2022, voted to approve the purchase of one 2022 H125 Helicopter from Airbus Helicopters, Inc., in the amount of \$3,433,000.00. Airbus Helicopters, Inc. is the Original Equipment Manufacturer (OEM) of new H125 helicopters and is also the sole authorized seller in the United States.

Thank you for your interest in conducting business with the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District. Should you have any questions, please contact me at 305-292-7190.

Sincerely,

Bruce Holden Finance Director

Brull Holden